THE PRIORY SCHOOL
D O R K I N G

Headteacher: Mrs J Trimnell

December 2023
Dear Parents/Guardians

Year 11 Prom

The Year 11 prom this year is on Friday 21* June 2024 from 6:30pm to 11:00pm and will be held at
Denbies. There will be a drinks reception, followed by a buffet and disco.The cost of the evening is
£48.00 and this can be spread out over six payments of £8.00.

Payment can be made online via Scopay under Trip & Events ‘Prom 2024’. If you have not used the
online payment system before please contact kct@priorycofe.com for instructions and a link code. To
confirm your child’s place the first payment will need to be made by Sunday 31st December 2023.
Full payment will be required by Friday 31* May 2024.

We look forward to this event as a celebration with our students of the completion of their
secondary education and celebrating their onward journey into colleges and apprenticeships.
Parents, carers, family and friends are all warmly invited to watch the arrival of the students at
Denbies. As always the arrival at prom provides plenty of photo opportunities!

Yours sincerely

Mr P Harrison
Head of Year 11
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